To the Maryland Congress:

MFRW's assessment: This bill appears to allow any two people to be considered as an association and to
have standing to intervene in cases where the air, water and natural resources are involved and bring
complaints against anyone — a homeowner, a Civic Association, a business, or a local government. Even

if they don’t win, they can cause expense, worry and loss of time to a neighbor, etc. Could this be
used to force all homes in a community to remove gas/oil heating/air conditioning
systems as contributing to global warming and impeding the Climate Solutions
Now Act? STOP USING THE ENVIRONMENT TO CHIP AWAY AT OUR
CONSTITUTION. THIS IS DANGEROUS!!

Vote NO on HB 1101

Sincerely,
Stacy Pedersen



